Senate Rules and Elections Committee

Minutes

Feb. 29, 2012

The Senate Rules and Elections Committee discussed the following matters.

1. The status of the Graduation Writing Requirement, in relation to the corresponding provisions for it in the University Senate Rules was discussed.  A number of aspects were identified to bring to the attention of the Senate Council.

2. The SREC discussed at length the outcome of the appeal to the University Appeals Board by the medical students whose course grade last fall were changed by the College of Medicine Registrar, at the direction of the Dean, over the objection of both the Instructor (Turco) and the department Chair.  Jones will draft a statement to the Senate Council about the implications of UAB performance on this and other situations.

